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WILDERNESS CAMP 2025

NEWSLETTER 1

Dear Young People,
 
Welcome to Wilderness Camp 2025! Preparations for the camp are well
underway and we anticipate a fantastic weekend together around 1
Thessalonians, God willing.
 
STUDY
We are really looking forward to beginning our study prep together! We have
some excellent resources lined up to help in our study of 1 Thessalonians
which will be made available to you shortly.
 
Please take note of the dates below - we look forward to seeing everyone at
the prep sessions.
 
Prep Workshop 1 - Launch Workshop
Subject: Intro to 1 Thessalonians
Presenter: Bro Greg Horwood
Date: Thursday 28th November 2024 (Note date change)
Time: 7.30pm
Venue: Woodville Hall
https://calendar.app.google/M93Xsqdoh95j2xUj7
 
Prep Workshop 2
Date: Thursday 6th February 2025
https://calendar.app.google/kBTDRY7mXTQsRbTW6
 
Both workshops will be live streamed for those interstate/overseas. Zoom info
will be sent out before the event.
 
Workbook
Many attendees will be excited to hear that we are introducing a Workbook this
year as another study tool, in addition to the camp Notes. This will be available
early next year.
 
Mentor Sessions
Everyone will be involved in 3 Mentor Sessions in the months before the camp.
More information will be sent to you soon.
 
FEES
Fees are due by 31 December 2024. Please contact us if you think there will
be any difficulty with your fees.
 
Fee Information
Student - $160
Worker - $230
Couple - $345
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CAMPSITE
We are looking forward to holding Wilderness at the Dzintari Campsite down
near Normanville next year, God willing.

 

TRAVEL
If you would like us to arrange transport for you, please make sure you arrive
in Adelaide before 5pm on Thursday 1st May. When booking a return flight,
please ensure your departure time is after 6pm on Sunday 4th May.
Unfortunately we will only be able to facilitate transport within the
recommended arrival/departure times.
 
We will be in contact with you closer to the time to gather more travel
information.
 
We look forward to seeing you either online or in person at our Launch
Workshop in four weeks God willing!
 
God be with you,
Wilderness Camp Committee


